
From: Tom Conley
To: Senate Finance Committee; Stedman Bert
Subject: BSA increase
Date: Monday, March 07, 2016 9:35:33 PM

Dear  Bert, 
I am very pleased and thankful that Senate Finance voted
to retain the $50 increase in  the BSA  envisioned in HB278.
It will remain vital as we wade through the rest of the 2016
budget and seek to further prevent layoffs in Sitka’s
excellent teaching staff. Thanks for all your support.
Sincerely, Tom Conley, Sitka School Board
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